Positions Held

Dedicated Aleph Michigan Region GLC 2009-Life

ETC Stand Up committee Michigan Region GLC 2010

member

Proud Fisherman Max Fisher AZA #337 2009-Life
( Aleph Katvan Max Fisher AZA #337 2009-2010

Events Attended

Chapter Meetings 2009-Present
Chapter Functions 2008-Present
YLC 2 2009
Michigan Region Kickoff 2009
Chapter Elections 2009, 2010
Regional Convention 2009
Executive Board Meetings 2010
Fisher-Savage Spring Bittker 2010
ETC 2010* 2010
CLTC 7* 2010

*Denotes will be attending




* “Fun” raising is a great improvement to our already awesome fundraising system. “Fun” raisers will still
be able to raise a reasonable amount of money, but part of the fun is that some of the fundraisers in
which it’s harder to get people excited about will get a little more entertaining. For example, because the
restaurant fundraisers, up until this point, have entailed just going to the restaurant and eating dinner, we
might do a few in which all the fishermen who want to go have a second option where we meet up at
someone’s house and all go together. We'll make the same amount of money, but in addition to being
able to go to the restaurant on your own, you can also have a fun evening with your chapter.

¢ “Fun” raising isn’t just about making the fundraisers entertaining, but also about getting the chapter
excited for them. A lot of hard work and great ideas have been culminating over our years as a chapter to
produce the great system we have now. “Fun” raising will only make it better, and continue its evolution
as has happened up until now. | plan to completely step up the way we advertise Fisher’s fundraisers,
with not only continuing to make flyers attached to the Monday e-mail and fundraiser Facebook groups,
but to also increase the way we advertise them to other chapters.

Ways fo Save Money that are GRReat!

% Continue encouraging the Fisher Scoop to be sent to everyone in a PDF so as to save

paper.
% Look for discounts on things needed for larger chapter events: R.C., C.C, and maybe

even Bittker!
% Maintain Empty “UR” Pockets- A small contribution from most, if not all fishermen at -

meetings can add up to a lot.

* Make sure that the account is stable. If we monitor the amount we spend at a time,
there will always be funds for the next thing that’s planned.

% Possibly work with the S’gan to raise a bit of money every once in a while during a
program. Not a full fundraiser, but still helps fund Fisher AZA!

Other important Goals as Cizbor

v’ Put together a flexible, reasonable budget within the first or second Exec. Board
Meeting

v" Continue the summer program scholarship fund, so that it won’t be a problem
for any of our fishermen to attend summer programs.

v" Keep the checkbook regularly balanced and updated.

My Brother Alephs,

All I ask of you this election is to make the right choice. Pick the best Gizbor candidate and
illuminate a bright future for Fisher, so we can continue our legacy even after our seniors are gone.

Fraternally submitted with undying love for Max Fisher AZA #337, Michigan Region GLC, Tony the Tiger and the
Pillsbury Dough Boy, | remain,

Aleph lan Avram Zaback % Qﬂm W\, 3



